
February 18, 2023

Dear Micha, Ben, Renee and the entire Oasis staff:

Thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending the beautiful 
floral arrangement in memory of my Dad.

Please know that everything you’ve done for Dad and continue 
to do for Mom is extremely appreciated by both of us.  
Although my Dad’s recent passing is heart wrenching, it brings 
us comfort to know we found the very best home for him 
during the last part of his life. Having found all of you at  
Oasis and Dodge Park in June 2021 gave both my parents a 
time to experience joy during their last 19 months together. 
Because of you, and all that Oasis has to offer, they were able 
to continue dancing, smiling, laughing and just enjoying each 
other’s company over a cup of tea in the sunshine. We know 
how fortunate they’ve been to be at Oasis even though they’re 
not able to realize it.

We are truly grateful for the kindness and concern towards 
my Mom during this difficult time after losing the love of her 
life with whom she spent almost 70 years. In time, we hope 
her spark of life continues to gleam brightly.

Thank you all and always.

From,
David and Estelle


